
 

 
 

Project Overview: 

Work is progressing on the permanent repair of flood damaged roadways on SH 39 and SH 71. 
McAtee Construction has completed the installation of the roadway except for final resurfacing on 
SH 39, as well as placement of new CBC for this site. Work is now beginning on SH 71 to remove and 
replace the roadway damaged during the flood and to armor the slopes with riprap to prevent 
damage in the future at this site. 

 
McAtee Construction is the contractor for this project. 

Project Updates for the week of April 19, 2015: 
 
 Work began March, 2015, and is expected to continue until May 2015.  

 This week on SH 39 – Paving will begin; one lane will be closed at all 
times between 6:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m., direction depending on the 
progress of work. 

 This week on SH 71 – Subgrade work will continue; one lane will be 
closed at all times between 6:30 a.m and 7:00 p.m., direction 
depending on the progress of work. 
 
The speed limit will be reduced in working zones during working hours 
to 35 mph, please exercise caution and keep to the posted speed 
limits when driving through the construction zone. 

 

We are compiling a list of interested residents and agencies who wish 
to receive weekly email updates, please send an email to Sh39and71PublicInfo@gmail.com to be added to this list. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us via the Public Information phone line or email.  

Phone:  1-844-253-3185, option 5 

Email:   Sh39and71PublicInfo@gmail.com 
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